
Dear All,

Invitation to Antibody Symposium
You are cordially invited to the Antibody Symposium to be held on    

10 September 2013 at Matrix Building, Biopolis. It is jointly organized by 
Chugai Pharmabody Research Pte Ltd and p53Lab, A*STAR.Chugai Pharmabody Research Pte Ltd and p53Lab, A STAR.

The Antibody Symposium is a full day programme of interesting talks with 
industry participation. Reserve a seat by registering online by 

4 September 2013 at our website4 September 2013, at our website.
http://eastar.eventshub.sg/ems_wb_Details.aspx?CalID=28&EventID=1293444

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Sir David Lane
Chief Scientist, A*STAR, Singapore

Director, p53 Laboratory, A*STAR, Singapore
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